
Wet Cell Ni-Cad Batteries

Wet cell Ni-Cad batteries must be packaged so the terminals cannot contact 
each other through taping the terminals with non-conductive tape, individual 
bagging, placing non-conductive caps on the terminals, or packaging the 
used batteries in the original package. This will help to prevent short circuit-
ing, any evolution of heat, and damage to the terminals.   Larger wet cell 
Ni-Cad batteries need to have their terminals taped, and should be either 
packed in cubic yard boxes, or securely fastened on skids. Skids are to be 
no higher than two layers with cardboard or plywood in between the batter-
ies, and shrink wrapped.

Wet cell Ni-Cad batteries should be shipped using the following U.S. Depart-
ment of Transportation shipping name:  UN2975 Batteries WET, FILLED 
WITH Alkali, 8, PGIII
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